Unsure whether
you heed a

PAP TEST?

Regardless of gender expression

or sexual identity, if you have a
cervix, guidelines indicate you need
a Pap test, starting at the age of 21.

Note that the frequency of PAP
screening is dependent on age and
past PAP test results.

Part of F.F. Thompson Hospital

To schedule an appointment with
one of our OB/GYN providers, call:

Canandaigua (585) 393-2800

(585) 978-8235
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